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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 
     

Everyone has been working really hard this week and I have noticed that 
year three in particular seem to be growing up and embracing key stage 

two!  
 

Thank you to everyone who sent Harvest Gifts in for the Foodbank. Julie, 
a former parent and governor, collects the items for the local foodbank, 

Hampers of Hope. The children sang together and performed poetry as 
part of our celebration of the Harvest and we welcomed Sandy Milsom, to 

share a bible story.  
 

 
 
Unfortunately, our Forest School session had to be cancelled today due to 

staff illness but we still enjoyed a mindful afternoon honing our 
observational drawing skills both inside and out, and then using Lego and 

jigsaws to foster teamwork. 

 
Please ensure that your child comes to school every day with a warm 

waterproof coat. We go out to play unless the rain is torrential. They need 
the fresh air, exercise and freedom that the outside space allows. 
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Parents evening this year will once again be via telephone calls on 
Wednesday 13th October. Booking is via School Spider – if you’re 

struggling to book or haven’t received an email please contact the school 
office. We hope to be able to invite you in during the spring term to look 

at books and meet face-to-face. 
 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

 
Kind regards 

 
 

 

Joanne Bromley 

 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Monday 4th October  - Open Door for children starting reception in 2022 
 
Tuesday 5th October  - Years 3-6 Swimming 
                                           -  Craft Club  
 
Thursday 7th October  - Kickstart After School Club 
 
Friday 8th October   - Forest School 
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